
Understanding	AB5	and	Its
Applicability	to	Lifeline
Distribution	in	California
National	Lifeline	Association	Webinar

Speaking	Engagement

December	16,	2019	from	11:00	am	to	12:00	pm	(EST)
New	York

Mark	Konkel	presented	a	program	entitled,	"Understanding	AB5	and	Its	Applicability	to	Lifeline
Distribution	in	California"	to	the	National	Lifeline	Association	and	its	members	on	December	16,
2019.

The	program	reviewed	the	impact	of	California’s	new	bill,	Assembly	Bill	5,	known	as	AB	5,	which
codifies	the	California	Supreme	Court’s	decision	known	as	Dynamex	and	imposed	a	stricter	three-
prong	test	on	employers	seeking	to	classify	their	workers	as	independent	contractors.	

Related	Services
Employment	Litigation
Labor	and	Employment	Counseling	and	Compliance
Employment	and	Employee	Benefits
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